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Mr. Mike Callaway
Airtomic

A RBC Company
215 Industrial Drive
Franklin, IN 46131

Notification of Quality System Change Status

Dear Mr, Callaway:

303 Corporate Center Drive, Suite 312
Vandalia, OH 45377

We have completed our review and evaluation of the quality system changes as documented in
the Airtomic Quality Management System Manual. Your submitted data meets the intent of 14
CFR Part §21.138. The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) approves the submitted data.
The FAA reserves the right to require changes, additions or clarifications that may become
necessary as a result of subsequent inspections and/or evaluations.

This notification should remain on file as evidence of FAA review of your quality system

document.

Document Name: Airtomic Quality Systems Manual

Revision Number: Rev *A”

Revision Date: 5 April, 2021

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the undersigned,

Sincerely,

DAVID E

JEFFERY

David Jeffery

Aviation Safety Inspector
Vandalia MIDO Section
Aircraft Certification Service
System Oversight Division
Central MIO Branch
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